
September 20, 2013

The Town of Peru will be performing upgrades at our water holding tank on
Reservoir Rd. on Monday 9-23-13 starting at 5:00 a.m. this process will take
approx. 12hours before pressure is restored along the Reservoir Rd. and Calkins
Rd. area, with the possibility of affecting the Quaker Springs subdivision, this loss
of pressure will not affect the hamlet area of Peru. If a boil water order is needed,
the areas that are affected will be notified by normal media notification such as
radio, our local web sites and the message board in town. The water dept also
urges the balance of the water district to conserve water as much as possible
during this time span. If you have any questions, please call 643-8125 or 726-6230.
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